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Kiera Mills has been on the frontlines of the COVID-19 
pandemic from the start. Assigned to the hospital’s 
emergency department, Kiera overcame her fears and 
rose to the occasion.

She quickly learned the proper PPE and terminal 
cleaning protocols and became one of the hospital’s 
top EVS professionals. She takes the time required to 
thoroughly clean and disinfect all of the rooms and has 
also completed the most COVID-19 discharge rooms in 
the department.

“I am beyond proud of the work and courage she has 
shown,” said Glenda Wright, director of Environmental 
Services & Pest Control. “She is living proof that not all 
heroes wear capes – some wear scrubs!”
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